
 

 

 

Minutes of meeting: 

Present 

 Mr George, Kira, Nancy, Sam, Tom, John, Finn. Matthew, Emily, Josuha & Robbie. 

Evaluation of School Grounds 

Committee agreed that looking at the data collected by all the pupils it was clear that 

providing bird feeders encouraged more wildife into our school grounds. Before 

birdfeeders, 17 birds where spotted by eagle eyed P6/7’s, compared to 41 after bird 

feeders. Success! 

Committee also discovered that CHEERIOS was a firm favourite among the birds. 

Committee agreed that this success should be celebrated in school assembly. 

Committee also agreed to continuing focusing on: 

Holding a school assembly on the importance of maintianing a litter free zone. 

Hold a tidy up day. Encourage parents/community to be involved. 

Count the bags of rubbish to see if we are using the bins more. 

Each class will construct energy saving posters (vote for best ones and put around school). 

Encourage everyone to turn off the lights. 

Monitor energy bills to see if we used less electricity. 

Write to the local newspaper to tell them about our Eco-school project. 
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